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Special Points of 

Interest 

 RSPB 

 Judo 

 70yrs NHS 

 Swimming 

 Save Water 

Dates for your diary 

CANCELLED 

Kwik Cricket at Irby 

on Tues 19th has 

been cancelled  

 

 

Wed 20th June 

Coffee Morning 

Entrance via side of 

reception 

 

 

 

The children at Sandbrook Primary where recently visited by the 

Royal Society for the Protection of Birds (RSPB).  Children were given 

the opportunity to explore habitats and take part in a sensory      

journey around the school grounds.  FS2 children went exploring and 

investigating for marvellous mini-beasts around our school grounds. 

They became experts in identifying habitats that already exist and 

spotting opportunities for creating more wildlife habitats.  Key Stage 

2 took part in the RSPB’s Wild Words sessions.  This involved the  

children looking at the natural environment through the eyes of an 

animal and collecting natural materials to generate ‘wild words’ for 

their literacy project.  

 

During this spell of hot weather Foundation Stage children have 

been enjoying spending time in the outdoor classroom and quad.  

But their skin is more delicate than ours and can be easily damaged 

by the sun, even when it doesn’t seem strong.  In school, your child 

has been learning how to stay safe in the sun using three simple 

steps - Wrap, Splat, Hat. Foundation Stage 2 children have been 

achieving their Wrap, Splat, Hat stickers for reminding other to stay 

safe in the sun.  By following the Wrap, Splat, Hat message you can 

help your child stay safe in the sun.  

For more information see www.garnier.co.uk/sun-protection 
 

Geography Day – Becoming Geographers! 

Our Geography Day was a great success!  Here are some snaps taken 

from the day. 



Celebrate 70 years of the NHS 1948—2018 

We want to encourage children to design a poster to celebrate 70 years of the NHS.  You 

can find the competition details by visiting wirralct.nhs.uk/NHS70.  Closing date is  Friday 

22nd June 2018.  Prizes include tickets to Gulliver’s World, Chester Zoo, Vue Cinema and 

many more.   

Save the Date 

Thursday 28 June 9am : Year 6 Puberty Talk – Parents Information session with school nurse  

Tuesday 10 July : Whole school - Reports out to parents 

Tuesday 10th July 1.15pm : Year 3/4 Ukulele performance for parents 

Wednesday 11 July : Year 6 Induction Day at Secondary Schools 

Thursday 12 July 3.15pm : Open Afternoon (opportunity to see your child’s work) 

Friday 13th July : Summer Enterprise Day (details to follow) 

Monday 16th July 10.30 am: Foundation Stage Sports Day 

Wednesday 18th July : KS1 & 2 Sports Day (timings will follow in a future newsletter)  

Thursday 19th July 2.30pm : Year 6 leavers’ assembly & High Tea 

 

Swimming  

If your Y4/5 child has been selected for swimming sessions at Calday Swimming Pool 

each day for two weeks starting Monday 18th June (letters have already been sent 

home), please ensure they have their swimming costume and a towel with them every 

day.  

WaterWater  

On Thursday 20th June Year 3/4 pupils will be taking part in a morning 

workshop in which they will be learning about the environment and 

different ways we can reduce our water wastage. 

 


